TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
TUESDAY, AUGUST 4, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee called this special closed meeting to order at 7:00 p.m on Tuesday, August 4, 2020.  Roll call found Blaine Lee, Kevin Hoyer, Paul Degenhardt, Steve Knudson and Sara Schultz present.  The purpose of the closed meeting was to review quotes received for curbside  recycling pick up versus our current program at the Town of Hamilton Recycling Center.  Hilltopper Refuse & Recycling and Harter ‘s Quick Clean-Up both provided estimated prices for cart service and cart service with disposal based on 1,053 households.
After discussion, Supervisor Degenhardt motioned to continue with the recycling center service that we now provide and Supervisor Kevin Hoyer supported the motion with a second.  Motion passed.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:33 p.m. by motion made Degenhardt and seconded by Hoyer. 
                                                                                                                        _______________________
                                                                                                                        Sara Schultz, Clerk




